MMU

MULTIMEDIA UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

P.O. BOX 15653 - 00503, NAIROBI, Kenya (MMU is ISO 9001:2015 Certified)

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

16th March 2020

All Students and Staff/Workers Multimedia University of Kenya

Dear All

RE: THREAT OF CORONA VIRUS - CLOSURE OF THE UNIVERSITY

On the evening of Sunday 15th March, 2020, H.E. the President of the Republic of Kenya, Hon. Uhuru Kenyatta, issued several nationwide preventive protocols to stop the spread of Corona Virus in Kenya. In particular, the President suspended, with immediate effect, learning in all institutions and directed Universities to close by Friday 20th March, 2020.

On Monday 16th March, 2020, a Special Deans' Committee, Chaired by the Vice Chancellor, met on behalf of the Senate and endorsed the execution of the said Presidential Directive.

Multimedia University of Kenya has therefore suspended all classes and other students' activities with immediate effect until further notice. Students who reside in the University Halls shall be required to vacate soonest but not later than mid-day, Wednesday 18th March, 2020 when the University shall be formerly closed.

Further, in accordance with the President's directive, all the University staff/workers shall be required to comply with the stipulated safety precautions against Corona virus with immediate effect. For the time the University shall be closed, the staff/workers are encouraged to work from their homes and only report to work to provide essential services or when called upon by the University Management.

The University shall keep you updated progressively on the matter mainly through its website.

Amb. Prof. Festus Kaberia, PhD., OGW.

VICE CHANCELLOR

Magadi Road, off Bomas of Kenya P.O. Box 15653 – 00503, Nairobi, Kenya.

KEES

Email: vc@mmu.ac.ke

Website: www.mmu.ac.ke

Fax: +254 20 2071247